

PRESIDENT Judy Chen, MD

PRESIDENT-ELECT Peter Wu, MD

PAST-PRESIDENT Allison Porter, MD

SECRETARY-TREASURER Deborah Marquardt, MD (2028)

COUNCILORS

Eduardo Smith-Singares (2025) Lara Oyetunji, MD (2025) Eileen Hwang, MD (2026) Deborah Marquardt, MD (2026) Rosie Dhillon, MD (2027) Juan Meija, MD (2027)

SENIOR COUNCILOR Hugh Foy, MD

GOVERNORS Allison Porter, MD Catherine Katterhagen, MD Sam Arbabi, MD

CANCER COMMITTEE Jonathan Sham, MD

TRAUMA COMMITTEE Scott Brakenridge, MD

AWS REPRESENTATIVE Lorrie A. Langdale, MD

YOUNG SURGEONS Emily Palmquist, MD

RESIDENT & ASSOCIATE SOCIETY Kristen Kolberg, MD

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE Saman Arbabi, MD

HISTORIAN Giana Davidson, MD

DEI REPRESENTATIVE Estell Williams, MD

PROGRAM CHAIR Eduardo Smith-Singares, MD

CHAPTER COORDINATOR Susan Lentz PO Box 2459 Lynnwood, WA 98036 Tel: 206-794-9124 Fax: 206-319-4601

E-mail: wachapteracs@gmail.com

American College of Surgeons Washington State Chapter

July 28, 2025

Dear Exhibitors:

We would like to invite you to participate as an exhibitor at our upcoming 16th Combined WA and OR Chapters of the American College of Surgeons meeting scheduled for September 12-14, 2025 at Campbell's Resort, Chelan, WA.

There will be approximately 15 exhibitors during the meeting from Washington and Oregon. We anticipate an attendance of 120 surgeons to the scientific sessions. The scientific program will begin on Friday, September 12 and will end at noon on Sunday, September 14.

Exhibit fee will vary depending on the Exhibit Level you choose. Breaks and breakfast will be held in the exhibit area. Attendees will have access to the exhibit area during meeting hours. Teardown of your booth will occur after the final exhibit session. For additional representatives or if you want to present a different product line, please contact the Washington State Chapter Administrator.

Payment should be made payable to the Washington State Chapter, ACS. Tax ID: 51-0152206. Mail the check to the address below:

Washington State Chapter, ACS PO Box 2459 Lynnwood, WA 98036

Please feel free to contact me at 206-794-7022 if you have any guestions.

Sincerely,

Susan Lentz

Administrator, Washington State Chapter